

Seabird Island

P.O. Box 650 | 2895 Chowat Rd. | Agassiz, BC | V0M 1A2 Phone: 604-796-2177 | Fax: 604-796-3729 www.seabirdisland.ca

Pets and the Heat Wave

Dear Community Members,

We are currently experiencing very high temperatures.

It is important that we keep our pets protected and in good health.

- Please ensure that pets are kept indoors during this time, when possible.
- If your pet has to be outside, please ensure that your pet is in a shaded area and has plenty of water.
- In this heat, the water will heat up quickly and get too hot to drink. The water will need to be refilled and changed many times, please ask a neighbor to help out if you are working and unable to get back home.
- If you see an animal in distress, please report it directly to the SPCA at 604-823-6612.

Please help each other to take care of our beloved pets. We as First Nations people need to practice the teachings of our ancestors and bring back that sense of community.

Éy kws hákw'elestset te s'í:wes te siyólexwálh, Xaxastexw te mekw'stam,

(It is good to remember the teachings of our ancestors RESPECT ALL THINGS)